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The Math Club will be meeting on Tuesday, October 4 at 2:20 in room A-6.  If you have any questions 
please see Mrs. Browning or Mrs. Lovas. 
 
The first meeting of the Technology Club will be held on Tuesday October 4th in room C-16. 

 
Did you know that socks are the most needed but least donated article of clothing in homeless 
shelters? Throughout the month of October, the SHOP club and everyone here at Southern Regional 
Middle School will be participating in Socktober. Each team will be working together to donate NEW 
socks of any size, color, pattern, or variety. The team that donates the most socks will win an ice cream 
party at the end of the month. Let's work together to show how one small act of kindness can make a 
big difference.  
 
Do you enjoy volunteering your time or using your skills to brighten someone's day?  Join the LEO club!  The LEO 
Club is a community service club that works closely with the Lions Organization.  Our next meeting will be next 
Tuesday, October 11th, in room B-1 after school.   Anyone is welcome to join.  See Mrs. Cimino if you have any 
questions.  
 

 
If you are an artist interested in promoting peace, consider making a poster for the Lions International Peace 
Poster Contest.  The theme this year is "A Celebration of Peace."   Artwork competes on an international 
level.  There are a total of 25 prizes available.  See Mrs. Cimino for more information or if you have any 
questions.   

 
 
 


